DUE BEFORE DATES:

Fri 19 April - G3-4 Camp
Deposit Due

Mon é May
Book Club Issue 3 orders

Fri 10 May - G3-4 Camp
Balance Due

COPIES OF ALL NEWSLETTERS ARE
AVAILABLE ON
OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE

Term 1 Issue 1 March 18, 2024

Principal Team Report

Welcome Back for Term 2
A warm welcome back to everyone to Term 2! We hope that you enjoyed a
great school holidays. In Term 2 we have
much to look forward tol We have many
m : a exciting school events scheduled such as
"ﬂ Harmony Week, Education Week, Grade
3-4 Camp, Cross Country, the Mother’s
“ Day Stall, Winter Sport and School
ﬂﬂ Aerobics competitions. Classes will also be
attending and participating in some great

incursions and excursions. We are looking
forward to a busy and productive ferm of learning!

Harmony Week
[t's Harmony Week at Amsleigh Park! Throughout the

week, we'll be coming together as a school to HaRmONy

celebrate the rich diversity that makes us who we WEEK

are, with a focus on the message ‘Everyone

Belongs’. Thanks to the Wellbeing Boost funding, EVErYONE BELONS

provided by the federal government, we've been /ﬁ\ ,_,_,;} A
n AA il

able to fund a variety of activities to celebrate.
Today saw us host an Aboriginal Infusion incursion, which showcased
didgeridoo and dreamtfime stories. Tomorrow, we have an African
drumming incursion, with a drumming performance at the affernoon school
assembly too.

Ea’te Easter Raffle
r A very sincere thank-you to the whole Amsleigh Park
Rame PS school community for your support of our Easter
Raffle in Term 1, run by our PFA. We had over 60 prizes
B, — on offer, and this generated lofs of excitement for our
= 2 SSEE students.

Swimming Program

Our swimming program is complete for 2024, where we
had a great rate of participation. Many thanks to the
parents who helped during the program, your support
of this vital program is greatly appreciated. We will
receive the student swimming reports soon and these
will be sent home in due course.

17 State Street, Oakleigh East, 3166 Phone (03) 9544 1553

www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au amsleigh.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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5 School Uniform Reminders
Y As we head into the colder months lost property becomes a big challenge, with students
# often misplacing their jackets or windcheaters. Having these items of clothing clearly
% labelled is vital, as they can quickly be returned to their owner. We are sometimes surprised
fo see near new jackets in the lost property box without being labelled.
. For girls who prefer to wear a school dress with pants underneath, they must wear navy
leggings rather than track pants under the dress. Wet weather jackets are OK, but they are
not a replacement for a bomber jacket or windcheater.
| Thanks in advance for assisting us to meet our uniform policy. We believe it's a fair and
practical policy that offer lots of choices, without having unrealistic expectations. This policy
is well supported by our non-profit uniform shop that is run for the benefit of everyone in our school community.
Many schools no longer offer a uniform shop on-site and we are grateful to Libby Jumas who generously gives
her time to provide this community service. It also means that our uniforms are a good deal cheaper, as we
sell them at the wholesale price we pay for them.

Winter is Coming and So is the Flu Season
As we enfer the colder months of the year, it is important to remind families that whilst
the restrictive days of COVID are over, there are many things we can sfill do to
prevent the tfransmission of illness such as COVID/Flu/Coughs/Colds.

1) Stay home if unwell.

2) Ventilation (Air purifiers on in school)

3) Vaccinate

4) Wash hands thoroughly after going to the toilet.

5) Sneeze info elbow

6) Sanitize hands on entry to buildings.

7) Mask wearing
Our combined efforts to implement these above-mentioned strategies will go a long way to ensuring the
overall health of all students, staff, and parents and carers.

Traffic Safety

It is extremely important for student and community safety, that drivers observe all
tfraffic rules and signage around schools to ensure our families stay safe. We thank you
for your support with this, as we're sure all families would agree, the safety of our
children is of upmost importance. In particular, adhering to the one-way street rules,
in part of State Street, as well as the 40km speed zone around school drop off and
pick up times. It has been disappointing to see speeding drivers in Oakleigh Street this
week, who seemed to be rushing, close to bell times. A reminder to please take care
around the school, to ensure the safety of our community.

o 2 Reading Nights
It has been wonderful to see our students’ nightly reading celebrated at assembly
each week in the awarding of ‘reading nights’ certificates. Nightly reading not only
v develops a child’s reading skills, but also their writing and spelling skills, as well as
~ o growing a love of reading over time. Congratulations to all our students who kept up
their reading over the school holidays. We look forward to awarding our first 100
nights certificates this week at assembly!

Sunsmart

A reminder to families that as detailed in our Sunsmart policy, students must wear their
broad brim hats from the 1st of September to the 15t May each year. Students are also
encouraged to wear broad spectrum sunscreen and sunglasses to protect
themselves from UV rays. Please remind your child fo have their hat at school every
day, to ensure they are able to be out in the sun playing at break times.




From Miss Jones:

Year 6-7 Transition 2024-2025 T &

The statewide Victorian Government School Year 6-7 Transition process has 4P L4 _j 4 [ tj ""8
commenced, with all year 6 students receiving their Transition Information 1) e R %k ">
Packs this week. This pack included the ‘Application for Year 7 Placement > ‘Fm % A
2025’ form, which all students, including those attending an independent F?’/d

school in 2025, must return by Friday 10th May. Please ensure you have

returned this form by the due date so your child’s form may be sent off to »* ’]QU)D\)J\J

x'

the relevant secondary school in a timely manner. To Secondory School 5'3

R8I

iv..:

If you would like your child to attend an Independent Secondary School,
please contact them directly about the application and enrolment process,
as they work with a different process than Government Secondary Schools.

If you are yet to decide on the secondary school you wish your child to attend, we encourage families to
aftend the Open Days and/or Nights of many secondary schools in the area to see the broad array of
educational opportunities they may offer your child. Some of our local Secondary Schools have already
had their open night for this year and some are scheduled for the upcoming weeks, however we
encourage you to contact any schools you are inferest in for a four.

If Year 6 families have any queries about this process, please contact me at school and I'll be happy fo
answer your questions: patricia.jones@education.vic.gov.au

Until next time,

Bec Carr
Assistant Principal

Michael Cormick
Principal



mailto:patricia.jones@education.vic.gov.au

 _HARMONY WEEK

“EVERYON € BELONGA"

Join Us in Celebmting Harmony Week at
'Amsleigk Park Primo\ra School!

From Apnl 15th to April 19th, our school will be buzzmg with excctemen‘t as
we come together to celebrate Harmong Week!

®
.-.. W Thursday, April 18th: Orange Day! W
Let's showcase the spirit of unity and diversity by dressing in orange
= SE for school! Whether it's wearing orange attire or Jressing uy as peop'e_

=B who help us, let's come together as a vibrant and inclusive community.
Remember to Brins a gold coin donation to suppert the SES!

# Thursday, April 18th: Aberiginal Infusion Incursion! ¥
Get ready to embark on a cultural journey as we welcome an
Aboriginal Infusion Incursien to our schoel. Students will have the
opportunity te learn and celebrate the rich heritage of the Aboriginal

culture

- Fridqs, April 19th: African Beat Drumming Incursion! -
Experience the rhythm and energy of Africa with an exciting drumming
incursion! Students will immerse themselves in African culture through

music, dance, and an unforgettable performance at assembly.

Throughout the week, we'll be celebrating the diversity within our
school and spreading the important message that everyone belongs.
Let's come together in harmony and embrace the beauty of our unique

community!

2, 1,

3
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FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE ADMIN TEAM.....

Family Account Information

Thank you to the families that have paid 2024 Parent Contributions. We appreciate your support of our school.

A copy of the 2024 Parent Contributions Information letter is available on our website. www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

Student Medications

A reminder that a Medical Action Plan, completed by a doctor, must be provided for any student medication
(eg. Ventolin, Epi Pens, severe allergy medication) stored at the school office.

We cannot store or administer any medication without an Action Plan containing instructions from a doctor.
Parents are required to provide up to dafe Action Plans and inform the school office of any changes fo a
student’s medical condition / action plan.

This does not however, include occasional antibiotics. Wherever possible, parents should request anfibiofic
prescriptions that can be taken at home, ie Antibiotics that are required 3 times per day can be taken af
home in the morning, on return from school and again at bedtime. For students that do require antibiotics at
school, a parent must complete a medication authority form when handing medication into the office.

All medication must be stored securely at the office for the safety of all students.

It is recommended that students with hayfever etc. take their medication at home before school.

Absences / Late Arrivals

A reminder that all absences should be reported via Xuno. This ensures that Admin staff, who process all
aftendance data, including late arrivals and early exits, are receiving the attendance information in the first
instance. Teachers are notified of the absence/late arrival during this process. If you wish to pass on any further
information to teachers, please send them an additional email. If unable to report via Xuno, absences can
also be advised by emailing the General Office or phoning the school and selecting *1” when prompted to
leave an absence message.

Students arriving late to school must be first signed in at the office by a parent before going to class.

Parents should complete the sign in register, fill out a “Late Slip” and hand this to their child who will proceed
on their own to their classroom and give the late slip to the teacher.

School Emails — Check the email address you are sending / replying to

When contacting classroom teachers, or responding to their emails via Xuno, remember to double check the
‘To’ address.

Many emails meant for classroom teachers are arriving in the Amsleigh Park PS inbox, along with a huge
number of other daily external emails.

Replying to the school inbox may delay your communication being received by the classroom teacher in a
timely manner and creates extra work for Admin staff.

When responding to a feacher’s email, please refer to their email address that appears within their message
and copy & paste that address into the address field.

Thank you,

Karen Hogan
Business Manager



http://www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au/
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APPS UNIFORM SHOP

Located in the Thelma Baily Learning & Sporting Centre

OPERATING HOURS - TERM 1 2024
Tuesday afternoons 3:00pm - 3:45pm

Pay by Credit /Debit Card at the Uniform Shop

Orders for new Uniform items can be emailed to the general office if unable to attend in
person on Tuesday ofternoons - credit/debit card payments only

Please download & complete a copy of our uniform shop order form and
send as a PDF to amsleigh.park.ps@education.vic.gov.ou

Any Back orders will be filled as soon as stock is available.

In the event of incorrect sizing, please return unworn items /s with tags intact, together with
the original packing slip that includes the child’'s nome, grade and the correct size required.

A copy of the current approved uniform list /order form is available on our weksite
www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

Liblky Jumas
Uniform Shop Co-Ordinator

UNIFORM SHOP - 2™ HAND UNIFORMS & LOST PROPERTY

Thank you to the families that donate quality used uniform items back to the school.

Please ensure that items are clean and have had any name labels/naming removed prior to dropping off the
items. Second hand uniform items are only available to purchase during the Uniform Shop opening hours.

We cannot take orders for second hand items, however requests for items to assist families experiencing
financial hardship should be made at the General Office.

As stock relies on donations from parents, and changes regularly, there is no guarantee on availability of
items. Stock of second hand items is currently low, if you have any items that you are happy to donate
back to the school, please drop them into the general office. Thank you

LOST PROPERTY - Sadly, there are many items in our lost property area in the canteen foyer. Named items
are returned to class rooms by our wonderful volunteer helpers. Un-named items will be disposed of at the
end of each term if not collected. Please ensure all of your childs belongings are clearly named and you
regularly check the Lost Property area if you are missing any items.

Thank you,

Admin Team



http://www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au/
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AMSLEIGH PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL - UNIFORM SHOP ORDER FORM
Pricing Effective Term 1, 2024 {lanuary 2024)

STUDEMTMNAME: = ClAss = DATE_
DELIVER ORDER TO CLASSROOM O OR COLLECT FROM OFFICE O
size [ size [ sme | size [ sz [ size [ sizE [ SZE [ TOTAL COST S [ Office Use
APPROVED ITEM COLOUR | 5PRICE 4 & 8 10 | 12 14 14 | 18 (INC GET) ¥ & Date
HC.GET | @I | @Y | QY | GTY | GfY | GIY | GTY | aTy Supplied

Short Sleeve Polo ssp | Movy/
Sime M-XL also avall POA Emerald §25.00

Long Sleeve Polo 5P | Mavy/S

Ske M-X1 ako avall FOA Ermarald £37.00
Surf T-shirt 515 | Mawvy
(Mo Collar) so= s $15.00

oo avail POA

Windcheater we

Size & <14 MNavy £24.00
Size Small (14) $22.00
Bomber Jacket &2
Size 4-14 Moy $37.00
Size Small (16) Emerald | $42.00
Shorts -Cotlon  Cks
Rugby (Unisex) Manwy B15.00
Shorts- Gabardine
Ilp Pocket G5 | Mawy §17.00
Track Pants TPOK
Double Knee-Unisex Moy
Size 4-14 $23.50
Size 14 327.00
Girls Pants SLP
Shaight Leg Navy $23.00
Viscofe /Nylon/Elasfine

Girls Skort Gab e | Movy $17.50
{Gabardine Fabric)

Girls Skort Cofton i1 | Mawvy

Slre 4-14 $19.50
Slze 15-20 524.00
Summer Dress sp | Movy &
white $23.00
** Bike Shorls
Colton/lycra  gs | MOV B1Z.00
Art Smock AT | Mawy $15.00 Small Medivm Large
** Bike Sharts can anly be worn UNDER a Total From Owver Page | 3
school dress. Nof suifable as shorts
SECOMND HAMD ITEMS 5 TOTAL ORDER | 5
Office Use Only Office Use
Recelpt # Credit Card / EFT 5
e e ek e o i S L S i S S S e s Emmssseme s

CREDIT CARD PAYMENT Student Mome & Grode
MaslerCord or Visa only - Submil lo General Office prior fo collecting Uniform Ornder

Cardholders Name: Card Expiry Date:  f

TOTALS Cardholder Signotore: FOR: UNIFORM PURCHASE

Cardholder Contact Phone Number:
Card No:
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APPS UNIFORM SHOP ORDER FORM
Effective Term 1, 2024

PRICE Office Use
ITEM COLOUR INC G5T SIZE GUANTITY TOTAL & ¥ Date
(INC G5T) Supplied
School Bag 3BAG Mawvy §34.00 MN/A
Book Bag BE Mawy $8.00 N/A
Nt feor Pre
Slouch Hat HAT Moy $10.00 SMALL |  MED LGE XL
55%em | 57em | S%em | &lem
Gloves G Mawy $5.00 d=4 7-10 12-1&
Winter Tights WT Moy $7.00
Sizes - 3-5 4d-&
7-% 10-12
Beanie B Mavy $5.00 ea Child CHILD ADULT
Child / Adult i
Scarf -onesize 3 Py }5.00ea | One sie
All Uniform items hove been approved by the Amsleigh Park Primary School Council = see Uniform
Policy for further information.
Please ensure you are using a current version of this TOTALTHIS PAGE S
order form - prices are subject to change without
nofice, previous versions may have incomect pricing.

The uniform shop Is located in the foyer of the Thelma Balley Learning & Sporting Centre (Gym)

UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS - TERM 1 2024
Tuesday afternoons 3:00pm - 3:45pm

Second hand Uniform items only available during this time

Credit /Eftpos/Debit card payments must be made at the General Office or Uniform Shop
prior to collecting/receiving uniform items. “Tap"payments now available.

ORDER FORMS ARE AVAILABLE OMN THE SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

IF YOU DON'T NEED TO ATTEND THE UNIFORM SHOP IN PERSON DURING OPERATING HOURS,
PLEASE PLACE AN ORDER AS PER THE FOLLOWING INSTRUCTIONS

—
.

Write child's nome, grade and date of order at top of crder form.

Indicate quantity of items required per size and total cost for each iterm.

Scan (POF) and email this completed form fo amsleigh. park ps@education.vic.gov.au OR send an enmail
directly to the schoaol with your details, student name and grade, the items required and credit card
details. Completed foms can also be dropped into the General Office.

4. Order will be processed and uniform items and will be either sent hiome with your child or collected from
the office if requested. Orders are wsually completed within one week (excepling unavoidable delays
frorm the supplier]. Any items not available at time of order will be placed on bock order and provided as
00N as possible.

La pa

January 24= A124
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XUNO

Information for families

Amsleigh Park uses Xuno as our main communication tool with families, including
newsletter distribution, absence notifications, student reports, communication with
your child’s teacher, messages and reminders, event approvals and online payments.

Xuno is a web-based school management program that has a website portal for use in a
browser and an App, ‘Xuno Family” for use on smart phones or tablets.

It is easy to use and is a vital tool to keep our parents informed about their child/ren’s
school life and all things happening at Amsleigh Park.

Bookings for “Get to Know You” & Parent Teacher interviews are also managed through
Xuno.

Parents can use Xuno to notify the school of any address/contact detail changes,
absences, late arrivals, upcoming family holidays etc.

For new families - On enrolment, you should have received a welcome email from Xuno
(please check your junk folder if not received in your inbox), with information on how to
create your Xuno account. Please follow the instructions and links in the email to create
a Xuno account and password.

As Xuno is our main communication tool, it is important that all families are signed up
so they are aware of school information and events and can easily inform the school
of their child’s absences and contact detail changes.

Please contact the office if you require a Xuno welcome email to be resent or a password
reset.

Thank you,

Amsleigh Admin Team
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FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Every Victorian child should have access to the world of learning opportunities that exist
beyond the classroom. The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps ensure that no student
will miss out on the opportunity to join their classmates for important, educational and fun
activities. It is part of making Victoria the Education State and the Government's
commitment to breaking the link between a student’s background and their outcomes.

CAMPS, SPORTS B EXCURSIONS

FUND [CSEF)

Schood camps provide children with inspiring experiences in the great
outdoors. Excursions encourage a desper understanding of how the
workd works while sports tezch teamwork, discipline and lezdership. A1
are & part of a healthy currculum.

C5EF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist eligible families
to cover the costs of school trips, camps and sporting activities.

If you held 3 valid means-tested conoession card or are a3 temporary
foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF. A special consideration
category almo exists for asylum seeker and refuges families. The
allowanoe is paid to the school to use towards expenses relating to
Ccamps, excursions or sporting activities for the benefit of your dhild.

The annual CSEF amount per student is:
+ 5150 for primary school students

+ 5250 for secondary school students

MORE INFORMATION

For more information about CSEF wisit:
Inttps i www education. vic. gpov.aw fahout, rams/Pamescoef aspu

HOW TO APPLY

New applicants should contzct the school office to
obszin a CSEF application form.

If you applied for C5EF at your child's school last
year, you do not need to complete an application
form this year unless there has been 2 change in
your family circumstznces.
You only need to complete an application form if any
of the following changes have ooourred:
= new student enrolments; your child has
started or changed schools this year.
= changed family droumstamnces; such a5 2
change of custody, change of name,
concession card number, or new siblings
commiencing this year.

Check with the school office if you are unsure.

ORIA
Lrate
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OUR ANNUAL STUDENTS STALL IS OPEN AGAIN

THURSDAY 9THs MAY

STOCK UP FOR YOUR MUM, GRANDMA OR
ANY PERSONENCHEBEOVE AND APPRECIATE

ltems quantities are limited. Some
items may sell out and not be available.

Students should bring a small amount of money to
school in a labelled envelope & teachers will take

classes to shop at the stall during school hours




pndering what to do for your child’s class to help celebrate their birthday? \

Order a BIRTHDAY BUCKET and have a festive bucket delivered to your child’s
classroom just prior to lunch filled with either Zooper Doopers or Killer Pythons to
ensure your child’s birthday does not go by unnoticed.

Cost: $15

Just fill out the below form and return it to the front office a minimum of 1 week
prior to the date you would like your birthday bucket defivered. We will take care
of the rest!

Please contact the PFA with any questions: apps.parents@gmail.com

APPS — BIRTHDAY BUCKET ORDER SLIP
Please complete all detalls and return to the school office (fmin I week prior to delivery aate)

STUDENT NAME: CLASS:

selectone [ | Zooper Dogpers $15.00 OR [] Killer pythons $15.00
Date Birthday Bucket to be delivered to classroom

Payment to be made over the counter at the School Office by Credit/Debit Card only

Thankyou.

IMPORTANT
Orders must be placed a minimum of 1 week prior to your requested delivery date
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PIRTHDAY

To All Our Students With A Birthday in April

Avneet Dion James Caitlin
Livia Apollo Ben Lucas
Hadley Adalyn \WEVE! Selina
Benny Anna Charlize  Jonathan
Elise Valantis Dominic Olivia
Sam Lucy Tristan Tom
‘ Anastasia Yehen
® Caio Aedyn ' N ©

Airlia




START LOGGING YOUR BOOKS
22ND APRIL UNTIL 5TH SEPTEMBER!

Foundation to Grade 2

e Read 20 Challenge Books
* Read 10 Choice Books
e Log your books on the challenge website

Grades 3to 6

* Read 10 Challenge Books

* Read 5 Choice Books Log In Details provided
* Log your books on the challenge website Monday 22nd April

Certificates and Prizes

Certificate of Participation signed by current and former Premiers.
First student in each class to complete will receive a badge.

Class with the highest percentage complete inF-2,3-4and 5
- 6 will have a donut day celebration!

SEE MISS BARKER FOR l]IlESTIOI OR QUERIES




' Dandine Challanaeas YN
Reading Challenge 2024

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and Amsleigh Park Primary School is excited to be
participating. The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including:
e access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs)
e amodern user-friendly interface
e rewarding students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved
e the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book
review

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance of
reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a set
number of books by Friday 6™ September. Many of these books are available at our school library or can be
found at local libraries and online.

To read the Premier’s letter to parents, view the booklist and for more information about the Victorian

Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: www.eduation.vic.gov.au/prc

Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents and
teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. All children who meet the
Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian Premier and former Premiers. In
addition, the class with the highest percentage of students completed inF—2,3 -4 and 5 - 6 will have a
donut day celebration

All students have been activated to participate within the PRC. If you wish to participate with your child,
please find your log in details below:

Name: «Name»
Class: «ClassName»
Username: «UserName»

Password: «Password»

If you have any questions, please contact the Amsleigh Park Primary School Premiers’ Reading Challenge
Coordinators, Prep — 2: Khalia Barker (FC) or 3 to 6: Lisa Jonga (6A).




TWO FREE TRIAL SESSIONS
FOR ALL AMSLEIGH PARK
STUDENTS AND PARENTS

I..OCATED AT AMSLEIGH
ARK PRIMARY

FUN, FITNESS, FRIENDSHIM™
A PERFECT COMBINATION OF GYMNASTICS, BALLET AND DANCE
2024 Class Times:
Tinies (3 - 7yo): Thurs 4.45 - 6.00pm
Subbies (8 - 10y0): Wed 4.45 - 6.30pm
Juniors (11 - 13y0): Tues 5.45 - 7.45pm
Inters (13yo+): Mon 6.00 - 8.30pm
Seniors (16yo+): Wed 6.45 - 9.45pm
Masters (26yo+): Tues 7.30 - 9.30pm

Email auroracalisthenics@gmail.com or call
0458 224 008 for more information!
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ASHWOOD

{IIGH SCHOOL
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ol '~ Evrollonro
Celepratl ing /—luiu emic cXcelience

Congratulating Amsleigh Park Primary School’s

Congratulations to Minseo Kim & Milla Knudstzen from Amsleigh Park’s ‘Class of 2023°

Minseo and Milla were successful in gaining a place in Ashwood High School's Accelerated Curriculum &
Enrichment (ACE) Program in 2024

Grade 6 students can express their interest in our SEAL Program - Academic Curriculum & Enrichment (ACE) in 2025
via the school's website: www.ashwood.vic.edu.au
Scholarships are available for Year 7 2025: Academic, Leadership, Performing Arts, Sporting Excellence and
Insturmental Music,

de’;& i @
\1 \Jall &/

IR,
ASHWOOD

HIGH SCHOOL

Examinat agQister cholarships
Date weabsite also available
wy 20 July 2024 p - Soow
ood High Schoo

? OCpe Priny

EDNESDAY 24 APRIL 2024
RECISTER ONLINE NOW

® www.ashwood.vic.edu.au
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WEEKEND SCHOOL BASED BASKETBALL COMPETITIONS

The BMBA is delighted to announce the launch of it's BMBA Games program:

- Game to be played on Saturday afternoons for Junior Boys and Sunday
Afternoons for Junior Girls.

+ Games commence at 2:00pm

. Competitions for Grades 1/2, Grades 3/4, Grades 5/6 and Years 7/8.

.+ Longer game time! - Sixty minute timeslots for every game.

. Independent Professional Coaches

+ Unique competition & finals structure

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO REGISTER GO TO OUR WEBSITE
PAGE BELOW OR SCAN THE QRCODE ON THE LEFT.

 ,
OR"TUDO HONOR UVM“

‘Builing better pleyers, mentoring beter people.”




